
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (July 12, 2023) – Killarney Station on the 
Blue Line in Whitehall will be closed for repairs from Friday, July 12 at 8 
p.m. until the start of service on Monday, July 15. 
 
Riders who use Killarney Station should instead use Memorial Hall or 
McNeilly stations. 
 
Riders who need a ride to the next available accessible station should call 
ACCESS at 412-562-5353 or TTY 711 to schedule an appointment. 
 

Those with questions are encouraged to contact Customer Service by 

calling 412-442-2000, on X (formerly Twitter) @PghTransitCare, or via live 

chat at www.ridePRT.org. 
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http://www.rideprt.org/

